
Superintendent’s	Corner	–	August	4,	2017	
	
Last	Friday	our	district	partnered	with	the	New	London	Salvation	Army	and	the	
New	London	PTA	to	sponsor	our	annual	“Stuff	the	Bus”	program.	I	am	proud	to	say	
that	this	was	one	of	the	most	successful	“Stuff	the	Bus”	in	recent	years.		Through	the	
generosity	of	our	community	we	have	successfully	stuffed	over	50	backpacks	for	our	
students.		In	addition	we	have	an	abundance	of	extra	supplies	to	distribute	
throughout	the	entire	year.		The	success	of	“Stuff	the	Bus”	does	not	rest	with	one	
person.		Everyone	at	the	Salivation	Army	who	contacted	families,	our	wonderful	
PTA	and	high	school	Student	Council	that	volunteered	their	time	collecting	supplies,	
our	elementary	staff	that	assisted	in	organizing	the	event	and	sorted	through	our	
donations,	Randy	Ruggels	that	allowed	us	to	hold	the	event	at	the	Gas	Depot	and	our	
community	–	the	parents,	grandparents,	aunts,	uncles,	neighbors,	and	friends	that	
showed	a	tremendous	outpouring	of	generosity	and	support	should	be	proud	of	
their	efforts	to	ensure	that	our	students	can	start	the	new	year	with	the	necessary	
supplies	to	have	a	successful	year.		A	heartfelt	thank	you	to	these	individuals	and	
groups,	because	with	out	you	“Stuff	the	Bus”	would	not	have	been	a	success.		Thank	
you	so	much	for	all	that	you	do	for	our	students!	
	
Until	Next	Time,	GO	WILDCATS	
	
Brad	Romano	


